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DATE: July 23, 1996
TO: Division of Records and Reporting

FROM: Division of Legal Services (Reyes) [#& o
Division of Water and Wastewater (Cokeh) /(™ 1M

RE: Docket No. 960394-WU - Application for Approval of Transfer of Facilities of
Glenn's Cove Central Water System in Lake County to City of Tavares and
Cancellation of Certificate No. 324-W
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On June 17, 1996, an order was issued acknowledging the sale of Glenn's Cove
Central Water System 1o the City of Tavares. Subsequent to the issuance of that order, staff
learned that the transfer never occurred. It is now necessary for staff to prepare @
recommendation to address whether vacating the prior order is necessary. Therefore, staff
requests that Docket No. 960394-WU be reopened as soon as possible.
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(MKS.) MARGARET E. BELEW
11348 DEAD RIVER ROAD
TAVARES, FLORIDA 32778
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Ms. Blanco Bayo FPSC-RECORDS/REPORTING

Division of Records & Reporting
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Sale of Glenn's Cove Central Water System
(under Cert. #324.W) to City of Tavares

Dear Ms. Bayo,

On June 17, 1996 the Public Service Commission issued an
Order Acknowledging Sale and Cancelling Water Certificate and Closing
Docket. Prior to that date the City of Tavares turned down the Contract
tec Purchase without issuing us a cancellation.  The Contract is now
cxpired, null and void,

= 5 A new Contract for Purchase is now being prepared by the
(SQve ‘Water System, Inc., a new non-profit corporation, of which Jay C.
MgClendon, 11 is the President. | understand the new corporation has
recently contacted your office for the application forms needed for the

p¥ychase.

I spoke this week with Mr, Travis Coker about getting our Cerl.
#324-W reinstated to use for the remaining time that Glenn's Cove
Central Water System will be the legal owner. He asked me to write to
you and give you the foregoing information for that purpose.

I will appreciate hearing from you soon. If you have any
questions regarding this information, I can be reached by phone at
(352) 343-9180 or (352) 787-7962.

Yours very truly,
o
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Margaret ‘1, Belew

Owner/Partner
Glenn's Cove Central Water System
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